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Reminder for Precinct 3 Cities: 

 

Hidalgo County has received two petitions to consider calling 

for an election to create Emergency Services Districts, one for 

Fire Suppression and one for Emergency Medical 

Services.   The attached resolutions require your city to declare 

for participation in this election.  Your governing body must 

also declare if the area outside your corporate limits, but within 

your ETJ, can participate in this election so that these areas can 

be covered for these vital services. 

 

Our office will be following up with you to see if you 

require further explanation of the issues at hand. We will be glad 

to take meetings with you to answer any questions you might 

have. 

 

Please note that action from your governing body is required by 

February 3rd. We strongly encourage action by your governing 

body by the end of next week, January 31st.   

 

Thank you, 

Jorge Arcaute  

  
 


